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This bill will prohibit LAW ABIDING CITIZENS from their second amendment right to 

protect themselves by reducing the areas we can lawfully carry. These people that 

are breaking the law already won’t care about breaking another law. The only people 

it will affect are us law abiding citizens. Those of us that do carry do so to protect 

ourselves, our families and others around us. When we carry, the world is a safer 

place. To think that passing this bill would make our state safer is completely 

ridiculous and will in fact make public spaces more dangerous. 


